



Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 4 Students

We hope that you have enjoyed a lovely restful break and are looking forward to the term ahead as much as we are. Term 3 is going to fly by with many exciting activities.

<u>English</u>: Students will continue to use their individual goals and strategies to improve their oral reading, understanding of vocabulary and comprehension. They will research information about the living conditions of Early Australians and use this information to write a historical narrative in the form of a journal.

<u>Christian Studies</u>: Students will investigate and compare the beliefs and practices of Judaism and Christianity. They will also research the links between Judaism and Christianity and how Jesus' life, death and resurrection brought changes to those links.

<u>History</u>: Students will inquire into Early Australian History, learning about the lifestyles and achievements of Early Australians.

<u>Maths</u>: This term, students will continue to develop their skills in understanding larger numbers, number patterns, multiplication and fractions. They will further develop their skills in problem solving and reasoning.

<u>Home Learning</u>: The primary focus of home learning is to ensure your child is reading every night. We will be posting extra, non-compulsory Seesaw activities for your child to complete if you wish.

## **Important Dates:**

15 July Wednesday	Reports go out
20 July Monday	Aboriginal Culture for a Day Program (to be confirmed)
29 July Wednesday	Photo Day – Students to wear Formal Uniform
3 August Monday	Year 4 Excursion to St Helena Island
20 August Thursday	Learning Expo (to be confirmed)
24 – 28 August	BOOK FAIR WEEK
	AAI- DI DII-I

- Monday Book Blanket

- Thursday Book Dress up Character Parade

- Book Fair in the GLAD Centre

1 September Tuesday
4 September Friday
8 September Tuesday
18 September Friday
18 September Friday
18 September Friday
18 September Friday
19 Music Showcase (to be confirmed)
10 Cyber Safety Rainbow Accessory Day
10 Free Dress / Last Day Term 3

We look forward to sharing an enjoyable and rewarding Term 3 with you and your child.

Kind regards

Ray Bellert and Lynda Witham

**Year 4 Agile Learning Lab Teachers** 

